
Dear Students, 
 
Azul - السلام عليكم 

 
 

We inform students who have not yet completed their 
final registrations for the current year 2020/2021, that 
they have been granted additional time. To this end, after 
the date of Thursday 04 February 2021, registrations will 
be definitively closed. 

 
 

 

Best Wishes and be safe (حفظكم الله) 

 


